
2024 is                              

Looking Bright! 

The HireLAX program started the 

new year with pre-COVID 

participation by the community . . . 

Over 100 applicants showed up at 

Los Angeles Southwest College to 

interview for one of the 35-spots in 

Cohort #19. The current cohort, 

which starts February 5th, will include 

the programs 400th graduate. 

LAWA’s HireLAX Apprenticeship 

Readiness Program has a 73% 

placement rate and the highest 

placement number of graduates in 

union jobs!  

Thanks again to our contractor 

partners, who have opened the door 

to rewarding construction careers, to 

398 graduates. 

To learn more about the program 
and/or want to get involved, please 
reach out at HireLAX@lawa.org or 
https://www.lawa.org/hirelax 
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